
Dear Meadowers,  
 
Halloween week is always a hard week with a huge amount of excitement and sugar flowing 
around but we've made it to the weekend. 
 
Below is a list of dates for the rest of the term.  
Dates for the rest of term at this moment 
7th November - P3a and P6a assemblies 
7th November - Parent Council meeting 
8th November - Bikeability P7c 
10th November - Bikeability P7b 
10th November PTA meeting 
14th November - P6 rugby 
15th November - P7c Bikeability 
17th November - P7b Bikeability 
18th November - Children In Need - more details to follow 
22nd November P7c Bikeability 
24th November P7b Bikeability 
24th November - Open Morning for August 2023 P1s 
25th November - PTA Dress down day and bring a gift for the tombola 
3rd December - PTA Christmas Fair 
5th December - EDC Christmas Concert for elected P7 children 
7th December P1 Christmas Stay and Play and Sing 
8th December P2 and P3 Christmas nativity 
8th December - Christmas Jumper Day  
9th December Nursery Christmas Event 
13th December - P4 Christmas music show 
14th December PTA Pantos 
14th December - P4 Christmas Experience at Lenzie Union Parish Church 
15th December - Cinema event in the school in the evening for families 
16th December - Christmas Parties 
19th December Christmas Service 
22nd December - school closes at 2.30pm 
9th January - school reopens for term 3 
 
More may be added but at least this gives you a flavour at this time of all that is happening. 
 
Tonight, many are going to the fireworks.  Some of the classes have done work on keeping 
safe during this event and we wish you all a safe and fun evening. 
 
We have masses of clubs running at the moment and we are so grateful to staff who have 
volunteered to take clubs, supervise clubs and also to the pupils from Academy who offer 
up their time to do this.   Please remember if you have a skill to offer then we would love to 
see how we can get you PVG and able to deliver a club for your children. 
 
You will see above that both Parent Council and PTA are meeting next week.  The PTA in 
particular need your support.  The only way they can run events if they get support from the 
parent body.  If you have ideas or suggestions, please do go along and be part of making 
things happen for your children.   
 
Well done to the PTA on arranging for us to be part of the Co-op Local Community 
Fund.  They were presented yesterday with a cheque for £2524.21.  A big thank you if you 
donated at the store and chose our school. 



 
The survey about Parent's Night is now closed.  Thank you so much for your comments and 
your feedback.  This will be shared with Parent Council on Monday.  We had 142 responses, 
and we are very grateful so those who took the time to feedback.  Our next Parents Evening 
is in March so we will take on board your suggestions for then. 
 
Again a plea for waterproof jackets.  The weather does not look as if it is going to get much 
better.  We need to get outside for ventilation so please make sure your child has suitable 
clothing. 
 
That's it for this week.  Have a great weekend.   
Sheona Allen 
 


